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To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
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Subject: Chronicle of Higher Education: Tucker Hipps Act questions

Chaney, 

My name is Fernanda Zamudio-Suarez and I’m a reporter with the Chronicle of Higher Education. 

I have a few questions about the Tucker Hipps Transparency Act approved by state lawmakers yesterday. 

I understand the bill has moved to Gov. Haley’s desk for a signature. What is the expected timeline for when she will sign or 
veto the bill? 
Is this a bill that can become law without Gov. Haley’s signature? 

If you have anything to add about this legislation that would also be appreciated. 

Best, 
Fernanda Zamudio-Suarez
Chronicle of Higher Education
T: @FernandaZamudio
O: (202) 466-1055
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